Chancellor s Parent Advisory Council (CPAC)

Co-Chair Nancy Northrop
1st Vice-Chair Nan Eileen Mead
Recording Secretary Abi Corbin
Corresponding Secretary Marianne Russo

Co-Chair Yvette Small
2nd Vice-Chair Adrianne Ferenczy
Treasurer Ray Wilson
Parliamentarian - Martha Kessler

May 6, 2015

Board of Regents State Board of Education 89 Washington Avenue, Room 110 EB Albany, New York 12234

Dear Members of the Board of Regents,

City, and through them, the parents of the New York City public school system. We are an extremely diverse group of parents with diverse views. Nevertheless, we believe there is general consensus among New York City parents on what they would like to see from the state ELA and math state tests.

(1) New York State test results should include not only a simple score but also detailed feedback on each student

- (4) Upon request parents should be allowed to view their responses errors or does not understand the material covered, and to build trust in the validity of the tests used to evaluate their children.
- (5) Results of state tests need to be made available in a more timely manner so that parents and the school system can assist children over the summer, teachers and principals can use the